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April 2, 2013 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: Fish and Wildlife Committee Members 

 

FROM: Patty O’Toole, Fish and Wildlife Program Implementation Manager 

 Jim Ruff, Manager, Mainstem Passage and River Operations 

 

SUBJECT: Bonneville and NOAA Update on ocean research under the Fish and Wildlife 

Program 

 

At the April 9
th

 Committee meeting, representatives from both Bonneville and NOAA Fisheries 

will be available to discuss FY14 ocean and plume research and monitoring under the Fish and 

Wildlife Program.  Council staff will be prepared to discuss possible follow-up actions from the 

February 14
th

 Ocean and Plume Science-Policy Workshop.  Information related to the workshop, 

including the summary notes from the workshop, can be found at 

http://www.nwcouncil.org/fw/program/oceanplume/. 
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